

College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

En . Com

To:

CSISD School Board

From:

Eddie Coulson, Superintendent

Date:

April 11, 2014

Subject:

Naming Elementary Number Nine

Agenda Item: E:2

Background

As part of the 2013 Bond Program, CSISD is building its ninth elementary school. The new elementary is scheduled to open for the 2015-2016 school year, and construction on the building will commence shortly.

A portion of CSISD School Board Policy CW (Local) states:

In naming school buildings or other facilities in the District, the following guidelines shall be used:

- Facilities may be named after any local, state, or national geographic area or landmark.
- Facilities may be named for the street on which the school is located or the subdivision surrounding it.
- Facilities or portions of facilities shall not be named after any person

Other district elementary schools that have named recently include Greens Prairie Elementary and Creek View Elementary. Greens Prairie Elementary is located on Greens Prairie Trail and Creek View Elementary is located on land that includes a portion of Lick Creek.

Elementary number 9 will be located on a parcel of land that includes a portion of Spring Creek, thus creating a natural name for the elementary that is consistent with board policy and in-line with other elementary school names.

Recommendation

It is recommended that the districts ninth elementary school be named Spring Creek Elementary.